
Finance and Long Range Planning Advisory Committee 

November 2023 OH5 Cabinet Report 
The Finance and Long Range Planning Advisory Committee (F&P) met on July 22 

with 5 voting members present. Two ex-officio members were also present.  All 

other Lions were excused.  

1. The 1st quarter 2023-2024 actuals were reviewed and will be 

recommended for adoption by the Council of Governors (COG).     

 

 

Yours in Service, 

Lion PDG Dave Luttrell 
MD13 C&BL OH5 representative 

 


